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30th June 2025  

INTERNATIONAL DAY – FRIDAY 4TH JULY 

Time: 3:30pm – 5:00pm 
Theme: One World, Many Stories 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
We are excited to invite you to our International Day celebration on Friday 4th July. This event is a joyful 
celebration of our cultures, traditions and values as we come together as one school community. Throughout 
the week, each class will be learning about a different country, exploring its culture, traditions, food, music and 
stories.  

O Friday 4th July, Children are invited to wear traditional dress or colours from their country of origin 
instead of their school uniform. Parents are encouraged to dress up for the afterschool event too! 

What to expect:  
 
• Class performances celebrating different countries 
• International buffet (food contributions welcome) 
• Face painting, henna, bouncy castle, prize stalls and more! 
 

Performance Timetable: 

 

Time Year Group 

3.40 Reception 

3.50 Yr 1 

4.00 Yr 2 

4.10 Yr 3 

4.20 Yr 4 

4.30 Yr 5 

4.40 Yr 6 

*Please take your child to the stage area in the main hall at the time of their year group performance.  

Bring a Dish: 
If you would like to contribute a dish to our buffet table, please fill in the form below with the dish name and 
ingredients for allergy awareness: https://forms.office.com/e/T04C4kEZc2# 
Food should be brought to the school office by 8:30am or 2:00pm on Friday 4th July. 

Tokens: 
This is a non-cash event. Tokens must be purchased in advance. Tokens will be sold at the beginning of 
the day from Tuesday 1st July. We will only be accepting cash payments. Please bring the correct change. 
Tokens on the day will be limited. You are strongly advised to purchase tokens in advance to avoid long 
queues. Please note, tokens are non-refundable.  

Safety Reminders: 
Please follow school signs, queue politely, always supervise your children, and help us ensure a kind, safe 
and respectful environment for all. Children will not be admitted without an adult. We reserve the right to 
ask families to leave if the above are not adhered to.  

Thank you for your continued support in making our school a place where every story is valued. We’re looking 
forward to celebrating with you on Friday! 

Warm regards,  

International Day Team 

https://forms.office.com/e/T04C4kEZc2

